
“You made us feel like a community of learners, modeled teacher actions in 
the classroom (pausing for feedback, warm, welcoming, speaking clearly, 
etc.” 
 
 
“Sessions were very informative and gave tangible ideas and resources to 
practice in the classroom.” 
 
 
“Great interactions, high energy, great resources!”  
 
 
“I learned a lot from these sessions, and was glad I participated.” 
 
 
“I liked all the tools that were introduced. There were several that were new 
to me.” 
 

“I really appreciate this initiative to help us do our teaching, lessons and 
tasks better.  It is especially nice that you conduct the meetings in such a 
supportive, positive and uplifting manner.  I do think about the topics and 
resources you share with us. And also think about applying them and 
sharing them in turn with our staff.” 

 
“One of the teachers in your BL cohort came back from your Pd ablaze with 
excitement!” 

 

 

“I liked the examples and the follow up with all the ppts.” 
 
 
“Continue these sessions.” 



“These sessions were incredibly helpful! I used most of the tools that were 
shared and it has been something that I have shared with co-workers as 
well.” 
 
“I like how the information was presented; quick and to the point! I liked the 
powerpoints, too.” 
 
“I loved the BLN Sessions and getting to collaborate with all different types 
of teachers. That was really neat.” 


